September 16, 2009
Sweet & Maier, S.C. Attorneys to Speak at the 31st Annual Community Association Law Seminar January 21 – January 23, 2010 in Tucson, Arizona.  

January 21 – 23, 2010, John L. Maier Jr., Lowell E. Sweet and Anthony A. Coletti, from Sweet & Maier, S.C., will be featured speakers at the Community Association Institute’s (CAI) Law Seminar which is sponsored by the College of Community Association Lawyers (CCAL). 
Since 1993 the Community Associations Institute has recognized excellence in the practice of community association law through the College of Community Association Lawyers (CCAL).  Of the thousands of attorneys practicing community association law in the United States, fewer than 150 have been granted membership in the College.  Members of the College distinguish themselves through contributions to the development of community association law.  Their service is demonstrated by a commitment to educate and empower the boards and residents of the more than 300,000 community associations across the country.  CCAL attorneys commit themselves to high standards of professional and ethical conduct and work to create a community of experienced legal professionals to advance community association law for the betterment of the communities they serve.   Sweet & Maier, S.C., as a member of the Community Association Institute (CAI), Wisconsin Chapter.
The 2010 Annual Law Seminar provides a unique learning opportunity to discuss emerging trends and legislative issues important to the practice of community association law.  The Sweet & Maier, S.C. attorneys will speak on “The Proper Integration of Language used in Zoning Authorization with Language used in Condo Declarations or CCR’s in Planned Communities”.  Our attorneys have the extensive knowledge of condominium law needed to help clients through the business of condominium development, the practical experience in the day to day operations of the association and management issues.  Our senior member, Lowell E. Sweet, served on the committee which wrote the first condominium law for the state of Wisconsin, has written books and articles on the subject and routinely lectures on this topic at seminars for other lawyers.
Sweet & Maier, S.C. is a general practice law firm serving clients in the Walworth County area and throughout Wisconsin.  For more information, please visit www.wisclaw.com.

